Excessive government spending crowds out private investment, and burdensome regulations stifles job growth.  Since the new Congress began, Congressman Heller has advocated for the repeal of onerous 1099 reporting requirement, has vocally advocated for an energy policy to combat high gas prices, and has participated in a number of hearings on pro-growth tax reforms.  These efforts in conjunction with reducing government spending will create the environment for economic growth and job creation.      
